THE BUDGET PRESS - Calendars + "GIFT Cards’
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September 23, 1943

Forrest C. Allen, President
Rotary Club of Lawrence
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We are pleased to receive yow inquiry regarding the little Rotary
Reminder Calendars like the sample enc losed.,

As you will notice, the calendar pad stitched to the sample attached
is dated for the year beginning in July &nd you will no doubt wish
the calendars furnished with pads dated from January 1944 . We have

not yet completed the work of designing the 1944 calendar, but samples
will be mailed to you just as soon as they are ready.

With kindest regards and thanking you for your ingquiry, we are
Yours ve'ry truly
THE BUDGET FRESS
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J. A. Pidgeon
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